rrom: |

Sent: 04 April 2021 12:19
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Your Ref 3/2021/0186 Hillcrest, 19 Knowsley Road West, Wilpshire BB1 9PW

For the attention of Mr Ben Taylor.
Dear Sirs,

we write with regard to your letter dated 11th March 2021 regarding the planning application ref.
3/2021/0186 and raise our objection to the size and scale of the proposed side extension.

Our property is across the road from No 19 and looks directly at the existing property and the
landscape beyond. I've appended a marked up photograph to indicate the impact on the size of the
property as viewed.

Kind Regards




